May 5, 1969

Mr, Frank B, Chatelanat
228 North Nashville Avenus
Ventnor, New Jersey 08406

Dear Mr, Chatelanat:

T certainly appreciate your concern over the controversles
which have followed the assassination of the late Preaident
J. F, Kennedy, but I am unable to furnish the lnformatlon
that you have requested.

We have numerous such requests from private citicens makdng
investigations into the assasmination, Dus to these many
requests, a policy has been established which will not permit
us to release this information,

Very truly yours,

Ches, Batchelor
Chief of Police
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